
Dear Parents 

This week has seen our Class 4 children take part in a visit to Burton Constable. As part of this visit, they 
toured the house, looked at some Tudor clothing and tried to idenƟfy Tudor items, from cutlery to toys. 
We look forward to the children in Class 3 taking part in this visit on Monday. 

Thank you to all of those that aƩended our parents’ evening on Thursday. At our parents’ evening, we 
were pleased to be able to make the ScholasƟc Book Fair available for parents to buy from. We get 
commission from all sales and this is used to buy further books for our children. The book fair will also be 
available at our parents’ evening on Tuesday. 

Today, we enjoyed watching our first class worship of this academic year, led by the children in Class 4. 
Th children shared details of their learning, as well as singing a song about Henry VIII and performing a 
Tudor dance. Class worships are an important part of our curriculum and we look forward to Class 3’s 
worship next week. 

The road outside school is always busy before and aŌer school as the children arrive and leave. We are 
currently seeing an increase in parents pausing on the yellow zig zags outside in order drop off their 
children. Please remember that these zig zags exist for the children’s safety and we would therefore 
request that these are observed. Thank you for your support with this. 

Within school, we use a number of online learning packages in order to help support the children’s 
learning. These include Reading Plus and Lexia which support the development of both reading and 
phonics skills. A recent programme we have subscribed to is Times Tables Rock Stars which aims to 
develop the children’s speed and accuracy in their mulƟplicaƟon tables recall. We have trialed this with a 
group of children who have really enjoyed it. Usernames and passwords will be sent home to the children 
in Class 3 and Class 4 next week. 

Finally, the plasƟc boƩle tops keep arriving and this is great to see. We are pleased that we have now 
collected 145kg of plasƟc to be recycled! 

I hope you have a great weekend. 
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                           Our School Vision: 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 



This	Week’s	Achievements 
Congratulations	to: 

Michael-Anthony	for his horse 
riding rosette 

 

OçÙ W��»½ù R�¥½��ã®ÊÄ  
Living out our school values of: 

DeterminaƟon, Trust, Friendship & Respect 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

Lunchtime KS1Multi-sports  

KS2 Craft club 

KS2 Multi-sports KS1 Library KS2 Tag rugby 

Jesus and Me 

Running club 

KS2 Library 

After school Choir     

Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1 This week we enjoyed going on an autumn walk during Welly Wednesday. 

  Next week we are looking forward to reading more traditional tales in English. 

Class 2          This week we enjoyed learning about traditional tales. 

  Next week we are looking forward to writing our own version of a traditional story. 

Class 3          This week we enjoyed researching Henry VIII and learning about shadows. 

  Next week we are looking forward to our trip to Burton Constable and our class worship. 

Class 4          This week we enjoyed learning more about Tudors at Burton Constable Hall. 

  Next week we are looking forward to creating our own pieces of art based on Christianity 
  and Hinduism in RE.  

Collective Worship Theme:   Moses the law  -  Exodus 19 & 20 
What rules for living would you like to try harder to keep?  

Extra Curricular Clubs—Autumn Term 

Please see below for the clubs that are available to your child this term.  

Class 4 Art Work  
ScholasƟc Book Fair 

 

The first of our two parent consultaƟon 
evenings proved very useful in launching 
this year’s book fair last night. In just 3 
hours, we sold books totalling £275.  
This is great as it not only encourages 
reading at home, but also means that 
we are able to buy some fabulous new 
books for school too! 

We have been able to extend the length 
of Ɵme the book fair is here so that 
parents aƩending the consultaƟon 
evening on Tuesday 15th can purchase 
books too if they wish! 



“Run With It” at the MKM Stadium 

 
 
 Class 2 

PARKING 
 

Parking continues to be a problem around school.  Please can we remind 
parents and carers to park sensibly and with consideration for our 
neighbours. Please don’t block drives or on the zig-zags outside school.  
These are there to help protect children as they move about at drop off and 
collection times.  



Important Dates 
Oct 14th  Class 3 school trip 
Oct 15th Parents’ Evening (4-7pm)  
Oct 17th Open evening for new starters 
Oct 18th Class 3 Worship (9:15 & 14:50) 
Oct 23rd Bags to Schools CollecƟon  
Oct 25th Choir to Drewtons  
Oct 25th Drewtons Harvest Supper & 
AucƟon evening (in the Manor Rooms) 

Oct 25th Last day of Autumn 1 term 
Nov 4th First day of Autumn 2 term 
Nov 6th School photographs 
Dec 11th & 12th  Christmas NaƟvity  
(2 performances each day at 10:30 & 2pm) 
Dec 17th Christmas Service at Church 
Dec 20th Last day of term 

Week 1 Menu 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

School Lunch 

Option 1 
Sausage pasta 

Meatballs in 
rustic sauce 
tortilla wrap 

Roast chicken 
and roast 
potatoes 

Pasta  bolognaise Fish fingers 

Vegan Option 
Cheese & 
tomato pasta 

Meatless 
meatballs in 
wrap 

Vegan nuggets 
Meatless farm 
pasta bolognaise 

Fishless fish 
finger 

Vegetables 
Crusty roll, 
peas 

Cucumber & 
carrot sticks 

Carrots & 
broccoli 

Bread roll, fresh 
carrots or 
broccoli 

Chips, peas or  
baked beans 


